Sam Houston Elementary
3100 Teasley Lane
Denton, TX 76205

940-369-2900

Tiffany Gonzalez— Principal Michelle Brown — Assistant Principal

Hello Texans,

We are so excited to get our 2022-2023 school year started! At Sam Houston, it is important to us that we
connect with our families throughout the school year, build relationships with the community, and ensure
all students are learning at high levels. We want to provide as many opportunities as we can for families
to be involved on campus this school year. We have a unique opportunity to rebuild after several year of
closed doors and we are super excited to have our Sam Houston families as part of our journey.

Below the many ways you will be able to visit us during the year:

Meet the Teacher Night

Volunteering

Fall Carnival in October

Classroom parties and learning celebrations
Lunch on campus with your child
Curriculum Nights/STEM Night

Fine Arts performances

PTA-sponsored family engagement events
Field Trips

Field Day

***In order to allow teachers to focus their supervision safely on students and avoid large crowds
in the hallways as children arrive, we will not allow visitors to walk their children to classrooms in
the morning throughout the school year. However, because we know it is important for families to
get to know their child’s teacher, snap those memorable pictures, and know where your child’s
classroom is, we are allowing families of students in all grade levels to walk their children to class
on Thursday, August 11, and Friday, August 12'. In addition, our Pre-K and Kinder parents may
walk their children to class on Monday, August 15™. Please bring your photo ID and be prepared
to follow all campus sign-in procedures. We will have tables set up in the front foyer where we will
collect ID’s and ask that you sign in on the sheet provided. We will need grace and patience with
the crowd as we work to ensure the safety of our campus is the number one priority. Please be
prepared to exit the building by 7:40 am so we can start our day of learning.***

We are looking forward to partnering with you and having a great year together!

Tiffany & Michelle






